June 29, 2018
Dear First Grader,
	Hello!  My name is Mrs. Vergiels, and I am going to be your first-grade teacher.  I am very excited to meet you!  I hope you are enjoying your summer after completing your kindergarten school year.  Are you looking forward to being a first grader?  We are going to learn a lot of new concepts this school year.  I know you are going to enjoy first grade!
	In first grade, you will have fun special classes.  You will have physical education, art, technology, and music.  We will also go to our school library once a week to check out books to read.  You will have two outdoor recesses each day and snack and show-and-tell time too!
[bookmark: _GoBack]	I would like to meet you before the first day of school.  Please come visit me at Dundee Elementary School in room #28 on Tuesday, August 28, 2018, between 5:00-7:00 P.M.  At this time, please bring in your school supplies.  Please write your name on all of your school supplies.
	Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation!  I look forward to meeting you very soon!  

Your Future Friend and First-Grade Teacher,

Mrs. Vergiels 
P.S.  I love to read!  I hope you do too!








